
Minutes Belnap Family Organization 
 

August 6, 2009 
 
Online conference call:  Nathan Cox, Lois Goodmansen, and Wes Cox 
 
Discussion about 2010 possible reunion locations discussed during the last year.   
 
Discussion about ways to get more participants on future conference calls.  Nathan Cox 
suggested a prize for the first one to call in.  Larry Julian sent a previous email suggesting 
a reminder email on the day of the call.   
 
No prayers were offered, however, they were most needed. 
 
Next conference call will be September 10, 2009, at 7:30 p.m. MDT. 
 
Minutes by Wes Cox, President 


